NYS – Gov. Cuomo Signs Brianna's law – August 6, 2019
Motorboats:

· If you were born on or after May 1, 1996 you will need a boating safety certificate.

· Under a new law known as Brianna's Law, all motor boat operators born on or after Jan. 1, 1993 will need a boating safety certificate beginning in 2020.

· Those born on or after Jan. 1, 1988 will need a boating safety certificate beginning in 2022.

· Those born on or after Jan. 1, 1983 will need a boating safety certificate beginning in 2023.

· Those born on or after Jan. 1, 1978 will need a boating safety certificate beginning in 2024.

· All motor boat operators regardless of age will need a boating safety certificate beginning in 2025.

